
The family of
Bruce Ryan Christianson
of Sitka, Alaska, formerly of Alma Center, who

passed away on November 20th, 2017, would like

to thank those people who have comforted us with

cards, memorials, tributes and visits since his passing.

A special thanks to Neil, Marci, and Jack for

organizing a Celebration of Bruce’s life which was

held in Alma Center on December 2nd. To all his

classmates, friends, and acquaintances who attended,

thank you. Your kindness has been a gift to us.

Always remember:
“Bruce LivedHis Dream.”


